
 
Grad Tickets – updated information 
 
Students can collect the Graduation Commencement Ceremony Tickets at the office starting this 
Monday until Thursday. 
 
We are beginning with 2 tickets per family. It was a last-minute decision change from the original 
3. The reasoning is that most students only need 2 – if they were to collect all 3, then some 
single tickets may not get used. Many families requested additional tickets so we hope we can 
accommodate everyone’s additional ticket requests by doing it this way and not having any 
tickets go to waste. 
 

1. First Ticket Distribution                                       Monday June 3rd – Thursday, June 6th 

• Grads may pick up two tickets by the office.  

• Grads may also request to be put on a list for additional tickets. (Not guaranteed) 

 

2. Second Ticket Distribution                           Monday, June 10th – Thursday, June 13th 

• Grads who have yet to pick up their tickets, may pick up their first 2 tickets  

• Grads who previously requested additional tickets may pick up an additional ticket or 
tickets (depending on availability) 

 

3. Third Ticket Distribution                                Monday, June 17th – Thursday, June 20th 

• Last week for grads to pick up their original 2 tickets (They then become surplus and 
available to others)  

• Any excess tickets will be distributed at grad rehearsal on June 25th to graduates that 
requested additional tickets previously by NDSS Administration.   

 

Seating is limited.  We understand family dynamics, but we must keep within the guidelines. 
Keep in mind that grad is a long ceremony, so carefully select your guests. The event will be live 
streamed through the VI Convention center. 
 
 


